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Laura Crawford

From: Tanya Stirling

Sent: 21 March 2025 15:57

To: Planning

Subject: Letter of Support LA01/2024/0718/F

Good Afternoon  

I am writing to support the planning application for LA01/2024/0718/F, which seeks to retain and 
repurpose a former poultry shed into a storage facility for touring caravans and boats, as well as self-
storage, a site office, a security fence or wall, and modifications to the entrance. 

The site will replace the unsightly and derelict chicken houses that were abandoned, which had 
attracted vermin and fly tipping. 

The proposed development will have a positive economic impact on the local area. 

I would be grateful if you could consider my request for reconsideration. 

Sincerely, 

Tanya 

Cllr Tanya Stirling 
Deputy Mayor 
Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council 
Coleraine DEA 
Tel:  
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